


CITY OF LEEDS
Minutes
Special Meeting
12:00 PM 
 October 20, 2015

A special meeting was held on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 2:30 PM held at Leeds City Hall via teleconference.  Present on conference call were Council Members Linda Himle, Rob Nelsen, and Terry Westphal; and present in the City Office auditors Nicky Ritterman and Kari Follman.

A motion was made by Linda Himle, seconded by Terry Westphal, to approve a special event liquor license submitted by Earl’s Bar for an event to be held at Leeds Community Center on October 24th, 2015.  Earl’s Bar has submitted payment for the special event liquor license, and will be billed the cost to hold this special meeting.  The motion carried unanimously.
 

A motion was made by Linda Himle, seconded by Rob Nelsen, to adjourn the meeting at 2:32 PM.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 
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Linda Himle

Council Vice President
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Kari Follman

City Auditor


